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Galloway Township, NJ – Stockton University’s Manahawkin Instructional Site is partnering 
with the Stafford Township and Long Beach Township Police Departments to offer a free 
program, “Internet Security & Storm Preparedness” on Monday, Aug. 3, 2015.  

The program will focus on topics related to the internet and online security including how it 
works, why it matters and what one can do to defend oneself and one’s family and business 
against cyberattacks. The program will also cover the hazards that may impact the region during 
storms and train participants in basic disaster response skills, such as fire safety, light search 
and rescue, and disaster medical operations. 

Officer Christopher Fritz, of Stafford Township Police Department, and Officer Megan E. Keller, 

of Long Beach Township Police Department, will present the program from 11 a.m. to 1 p.m. at 

Stockton’s Manahawkin Instructional Site, located at 712 E. Bay Ave.  

For more information about the Manahawkin site, visit www.stockton.edu/manahawkin. Please 

RSVP to 609-626-3883 or manahawkin@stockton.edu.  
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